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  Chapter News—Let’s Get Going!  
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Well the 2021 annual meeting of Bruce McCombs EAA Chapter 72, which was actually held on January 22 of 2022, 
didn’t really turn out as I expected!  I am still President of Chapter 72.  I can’t believe that you really want me to 
continue on as President, but I will try my best to keep the chapter moving forward.  So, the 2022 board remains the 
same, but with the addition of three new members at large, or Directors.  Larry Durner, Greg Wolf and George Sciss 
have stepped up to help out.  We gladly welcome 
them aboard. 
WE ARE GO FOR LAUNCH!  The state has 
given us the green light for our raffle. The website is 

http://www.eaa72raffle.org, 
where a ticket can be purchased, along with 
pictures of the S19 and the official rules.  Check it 
out and send it to all of your pilot friends who live 
away.  We only have 24,999 tickets left to sell! I 
was hoping that this would be a good kickoff for 
2022 with our February meeting coming up on the 
19th, however speaker Radek Wyrzykowski, has 
had to cancel at this late date.  He was going to 
discuss all the opportunities between the 
RedBird Simulator, the WINGS program, and other 
opportunities we will have with the simulator.  In his 
place, we have retired USAF flight surgeon, Dr. 
David Roberts, who is an AME.   
We have a number of brand new members who joined late last year, and have not been back to a membership 
meeting.  I have name tags for many of them, plus some of the existing members who also have name tags waiting 
for them.  For example: Dean Hendrickson, Nick Cirincione, John Wells, Steven Woods, Jerry Morgan, Joe 
Czabaraneic, Jose Del Peso Lopez, Jeff Brooks, Dan Hall, AJ Steward, Stefan Manning, Clay Pflieger, David Allen, 
Bill Brittenham, and Walt Reiss.  I have not had the opportunity to meet some of the new members, so please come to 
the meeting, look me up to say hi, and pick up your name tag. 
Esther is planning on another nice luncheon for us, so show up early for some catch-up conversation with old friends 
and help start off 2022 as a new and exciting year for our chapter. 
 
I hope to see you all soon. 
Jim Steward, 
President, Bruce McCombs EAA Chapter 72 
 
 
 

http://eaa72.org/
http://www.eaa72raffle.org/
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2021 in Review 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

• Feb. 19, 2022  Chapter 72 Meeting, VMC/IMC, MLAA hangar 10 am social, 11 am meeting 
• Mar. 3, 2022  Board Meeting, MLAA hangar   7 pm 
• Mar. 12, 2022  Coffee & Donuts, Young Eagles, MLAA ramp 9 am – 12 pm 
• Mar. 16, 2022  VMC/IMC Meeting, MLAA hangar   6 – 7 pm 
• Mar. 19, 2022  Chapter 72 Anniversary Spaghetti Dinner  5 pm social, 6 pm dinner 
• Apr. 5-10, 2022 Sun ‘N Fun Aerospace Expo 2022   All week 
• July 25-31, 2022 Airventure OSHKOSH 2022    All week 

 
 

CLASSIFIEDS 
 

Glenn Strom is a 92 year old aircraft builder who has a KR-2 project that he would like to sell.  The fuselage has been 
extended 15” and he has a V6 aluminum Ford engine that has been modified for the plane.  Sounds like part of the 
empennage is complete and he also has the spars for the wing.  He does not have any pictures of the project, and 
unable in his current condition to take pictures, but it is a nose wheel configuration.  It also sounds like there may be 
several additional parts.  Glenn is very pleasant to talk with and seems to be very intelligent.  He is only looking for 
best offer on the project, but don’t embarrass him by ridiculously low prices.  His phone is 719-576-0966 and his 
address is11640 Callecoruo (15 miles south of COS on 115).If anybody is looking for a project to complete, this 
might be the one. 
 
   

Young Eagles Update. 
 
Greetings Young Eagles Team! 
The next Young Eagles event will be March 12th, 2022 and we already have 19 signed up.  I will send out a request 
email for volunteers prior to the event.  Thank you for all your support.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
sincerely, 
 
Jeff Hyatt 
jeffhyatt777@gmail.com 
 
                  

                                                              
 
                                                                                                                                

mailto:jeffhyatt777@gmail.com


 

Chapter Financials Thank you for supporting 
these EAA Chapter 72 

members!
 

  

 
 

Joan Spratford, Owner 
(719) 630-7700 

(800) 739-2520 Fax (719) 630-1892 

Advantage A Travel 

 
 
 
 
 

Date: February 19, 2022 

Time: 11 am meeting, lunch follows 
Place:  MLAA Hangar  
Program:  Dr. David Roberts, AME 

Chapter Meeting 

  
EAA BRUCE MCCOMBS CHAPTER 72 TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

As of 01/31/2022 
 
Date  Purpose     Amount 
01/01/2022 Beginning Balance   $7,291.71 
01/31/2022 Ending Balance    $10,240.56 
   
      
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
MEADOW LAKE AIRPORT - COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 
 
 

Next Meeting 
February 19, 

2022 

 
Randy Loyd 
Newsletter 
Publisher 17435 
Caribou Dr. E 
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80132 

 
Phone: (719) 331-2169 
Email: garyrloyd@avsource.com 

 

 

 

Visit our website: http://eaa72.org  

Chapter 72 Officers 

President: Jim Steward 
Vice President: Steve Allen Shinn 
Secretary: Esther Smith 
Treasurer: Michael Jerger  

719-352-1608 
719-339-5581 
719-637-0876 
 
 

jim@kdsteward.com 
steve.allenshinn@gmail.com 
esthersmith@juno.com 
michaeljerger@hotmail.com  

Young Eagle Coordinator: Jeff Hyatt 
Young Eagle Pilot Coordinator:   Hank Bartlett 

719-649-3869 
719-594-9524                                         

jeffhyatt777@gmail.com 
bartirm@comcast.net  

Newsletter: Randy Loyd 
Webmaster: Patty Martin 
 

719-331-2169 
719-238-9700 
 

garyrloyd@avsource.com    
pjmartin1121@gmail.com  

Technical Counselors/Advisors: 
Burrall Sanders                719-660-8650 
Fred Carter - Engines 719-291-0815 
Jay Brinkmeyer 719-963-3408 

 
 

 

About Our Chapter 

EAA Chapter 72 meets at Meadow Lake Airport. Meetings are on 3rd Saturday of each month with a Young Eagle Rally and/or 
breakfast/brunch/lunch or other activity throughout the month on Saturdays. Look for the calendar of events to high- light special 
chapter events like Young Eagle Rallies, fly-outs, and all other chapter sponsored activities. 

 
The Chapter Newsletter is published monthly, normally mailed, and available on the website a few days before each meeting. 
Readers are encouraged to contribute articles, photos, etc. by submitting them to the Newsletter Editor in hard copy — email, pen/ 
paper, if it is not verbal—by the first Saturday of each month. 

 
Annual membership is $25. Send to: EAA Chapter 72, 7980 Cessna Dr. Peyton, CO 80831 payable to EAA Chapter 72, and 
start receiving the newsletter each month, attending the meetings, and having a great time with sport aviation. 

 

mailto:garyrloyd@avsource.com
http://eaa72.org/
mailto:jim@kdsteward.com
mailto:steve.allenshinn
mailto:esthersmith@juno.com
mailto:jeffhyatt777@gmail.com
mailto:bartirm@comcast.net
mailto:garyrloyd@avsource.com
mailto:pjmartin1121@gmail.com

